

## water rate increase meetings 4/22/25 & 4/23/25

From Patrick Fizz

Date Mon 4/21/2025 10:40 PM

To WaterRateBoard < waterrateboard@Phila.gov>

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

To Whom It May Concern,

In the event I am unable to attend a zoom meeting on April 22 or 23, I would like to voice that I am against a water rate increase. I will try to attend one of the zoom meetings to voice my opinion there as well. All utilities continue to increase as well as my mortgage, which just went up \$200 (now \$1700/month). Please don't increase water rates (praying hands emoji)

-Patrick Fizz (Phila resident/homeowner)